

2022-03-03 TSC Minutes

Zoom Bridge: <https://zoom.us/j/126834756> || Meeting ID: 126 834 756 || [Recording Repository](#)

Attendees & Representation

TSC Members and Project representatives should mark their attendance below

X = Present | P = Proxy (Indicate below table with @name for @name)

Voting Members			
Committer Representatives		Community Representatives	
Szymon Krasuski		Nick Davey	x
Sukhdev Kapur			
Marek Chwal		Ian Rae	x

LF Staff: [Casey Cain](#)

Others: [Shean Leigon](#) [Sayali Mane](#) [Alexandre Levine](#)

Agenda

- Start the Recording
- We will start by mentioning the project's Antitrust Policy, which you can find linked from the LF and project websites. The policy is important where multiple companies, including potential industry competitors, are participating in meetings. Please review and if you have any questions, please contact your company legal counsel. Members of the LF may contact Andrew Updegrave at the firm Gesmer Updegrave LLP, which provides legal counsel to the LF.
 - [Antitrust Policy](#)
- Agenda Bashing, Roll Call, Action Items (**5 Minutes**)
- General Topics
 - [LFX Security](#)
 - [Badges](#)
 - Release
 - Documentation
- Any Other Topics

Minutes

Security

- [Casey Cain](#) talked about the need for us to audit our security standing and asked that the community to assign some resources.

Badges

- [Casey Cain](#) asked the community to review the badges that will be made available to contributors to the project.

Release

- Need to complete documentation
- Release should be ready next week
- [Nick Davey](#) / [Jared Linley](#) to put together plan/structure for 22.06.

Use case documentation/guides

- [Nick Davey](#) and [Ian Rae](#) to plan a couple use-case based sessions to showcase how TF can be used.

Misc

- Cloudstack may have an interest in contributing to TF. Nick has invited them to the next TSC meeting to discuss.

Action items

